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Wales Residential Trip July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We are very excited to be running our enrichment trip to St. Davids, Wales, again this July, and want to thank you for 

registering your interest for your child to attend.  

Below are listed key pieces of information, as well as the payment plan for the trip: 

• Dates - Wednesday 10th July to Sunday 14th July 

• Departure - Wednesday morning, exact time to be confirmed 

• Arrival back - Sunday evening, exact time to be confirmed 

• Location - St David’s Bunk Barns, Carn-Nwchwn Farm, St Davids, SA62 6QN 

• Cost - £595 

• Activities - Surfing, Coasteering, Beach Activities, Wild Dip 

To secure your child’s place on the trip we require a deposit of £100 by Wednesday 24th January and a behaviour 

contract to be signed. After this date any open places will be offered to students currently on the waitlist. You will 

have until the 31st January to withdraw your child, after which point the deposit is non-refundable. Following this 

period, all payments are non-refundable and must be completed even if you choose to withdraw your child from the 

trip. 

Wales 2024 Residential Payment Plan 

Date Payment Due 

24/01/2024 £100.00 deposit 

25/01/2024 Remaining places opened to students on waitlist 

31/01/2024 Closing date to withdraw place 

26/02/2024 £124.00 

25/03/2024 £124.00 

25/04/2024 £124.00 

24/05/2024 £123.00 
 

The behaviour contract details the behaviour expectations both in the lead up to the trip and while on the trip itself. 

Failure to fulfil the behaviour contract at any point may result in your child losing their place. If the behaviour 

contract is breached whilst we are on the trip, we may ask you to come and collect your child from Wales.  

Behaviour Contract to be signed: Behaviour Contract Wales 2024   
 

There will be an information evening regarding the trip and finer details after the Easter holidays. Further 

communication regarding this will be sent out nearer the time. 

We hope the students are as excited for this residential as we are. If you wish to discuss anything further, then 

please contact me via email at jess.martin@corbybusinessacademy.org.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Jess Martin 

Miss Alexandra Curtis 

Miss Shannon Sutton 
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